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The Permanent Mission of Japan to the United Nations presents its compliments to
the Secretary-General of the United Nations and, referring to the Secretariat of the United
Nation’s communication No.CLCS.92.2022.L.OS (Continental Shelf Notification) on 25
April, 2022 concerning Receipt of the partial Submission made by the Federated States of
Micronesia to the Commission on the Limits of the Continental Shelf, has the honour to
inform that regarding the consideration of submission of the outer limits of the continental
shelf by the Federated States of Micronesia, the Government of Japan acknowledges the
executive summary of the partial Submission, stipulating that “the consideration of this
submission will not prejudice matters relating to the delimitation of boundaries between the
Federated States of Micronesia and any other State(s)”. As confirmed by bilateral
communications between Japan and the Federated States of Micronesia, the submission is
without prejudice to matters relating the delimitation of boundaries with Japan.

The Permanent Mission of Japan to the United Nations avails itself of this opportunity
to renew to the Secretariat of the United Nations the assurances of its highest consideration.
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